Cooper, Kerri

From: clerk.kedingtonpc@tiscali.co.uk

Sent: 18 October 2010 14:15

To: Hopkinson, Rona

Cc: Terry Wheeler

Subject: Planning Application SE/09/1283 - Land at North West Haverhill
Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Blue

Dear Ms Hopkinson

The Chairman of Kedington Parish Council has been in conversation with another party
concerning the above planning application. I have been on line teo view this
application and see that there is a proposal to build low cost sccial housing in with
middle cost/executive housing. It is not apparent from the information on line just
exactly how the proportion of housing will be broken down.

Would it be possible please for you to provide this information. It may be that
Kedington Barish Council would like to make some comments and I believe the deadline
for this is Wednesday 20th October 2010.

I
look forward to hearing from you.

Regards
Marion Farrant - Clerk

Kedington Parish Council



